
 

  You Don’t Have to Shout to be Heard… Vote!  
   - MSgt Gregory Harden, McConnell AFB, Kansas 

 

VOTE IN THE NOVEMBER 2nd 2004 U.S. ELECTIONS 
Generally, all U.S. citizens 18 years or older who are or will be residing outside the 

United States during an election period are able to vote 
 

It is easy to register to vote and receive your absentee ballot in Guatemala.  Follow 
these general guidelines: 
 

Visit www.fvap.gov 
• To access instructions and registration materials online, visit the federal voting assistance 

website www.fvap.gov 
9 Refer to the section “Publications and Forms” on the left side of the page 
9 Follow the instructions for your state on the “State by State Instructions” link and 

fill out the Federal Post Card Application (attached to this sheet or available on-line 
by accessing the “On-line Federal Post Card Application” at www.fvap.gov under 
“Publications and Forms”).  Usually, the last state you lived in is the state you 
should use for your registration  

9 If you wish to submit the On-line Federal Post Card Application, the Embassy will 
mail it if you deliver it to us in an addressed, stamped  (US 37 cents) envelope. 

9 If you wish to submit the U.S. postage paid Federal Post Card Application, you may 
request it at the ACS Office, U.S.Embassy (see address below) and return it 
completed to us for free mailing.  Regular Guatemalan mail service will not honor 
the U.S. Postage Paid! 

 

- OR - 
 

Visit the U.S. Embassy in Guatemala City 
• If you do not have web access or need additional assistance, visit the U.S. Embassy for 

instructions and registration materials: 
 

U.S. Embassy Guatemala City 
American Citizen Services 
Avenida La Reforma 7-01, Zona 10 
Guatemala City 

 

• Hours: 
Monday through Thursday 
7:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
1:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
Fridays (first and third Friday of each month) 
7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

 

Get your absentee ballot soon!!  Deadlines vary by state and may be as early 
as two months before Election Day, so don’t delay!! 

 

  The price of freedom isn’t free… Vote! 
   - Justin Berg, U.S. Foreign Service Officer, Guatemala City 


